
Date: Mon, Feb 24, 1997 2:40 PM EDT 
From: HTHALLJR 
Subj: Easter Cantata 
To: IRHall 

Dear family, 

On Easter Sunday, March 30, our stake choir is performing a wonderful 
contata composed by LOS composer Sally DeFord, at 7:00 p.m. in the chapel 
in the river bottoms on Orem's Center Street. I'm really excited by the 
music and by the abilities of our choir -- there's a wonderful spirit to the 
music and in our practices. 

Our director, Jane Ann Messenger, has asked me to sing a tenor solo in the 
contata, which is based on "Jesus Once of Humble Birth". The solo is 
"Thou Art the Christ," based on Peter's testimony of the Savior. It's kind 
of scary for me, but I felt it would be good for me to accept the challenge. 
You are all welcome. 

Love, 

Tracy Jr. 
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